
Latest guidance on how to write a pupil premium strategy statement (October 

2019) 

On the 18th October 2019 new guidance and templates were published by GOV.UK on 

three year pupil premium strategy statements. 

 
The link below will take you to this guidance: 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/pupil-premium-strategy-statements 
 
There are both blank templates and examples of completed strategy statements for 
primary, secondary and special schools. There are also helpful documents on the 
service premium and letters/forms for parents to fill in to claim the early years premium 
and premium for the other age groups. 
 
I have also produced new templates for our Northumberland schools (First, Middle, 
Primary and Secondary) that are practically the same as those on the GOV.UK site.    
However, as Ofsted are still looking at within school gaps between PP and non-PP and 
comparing PP outcomes to the national benchmarks for pupils not eligible for PP 
funding, I have included more data in section 2. The templates are available on the 
Northumberland Education website. 
 
 
 
If you need further guidance please do not hesitate to contact me via 
elaine.hamilton@northumberland.gov.uk   
 
Elaine Hamilton – Pupil Premium Adviser for Northumberland LA                 
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